

# **Glen Morris Central Public School**

522 Glen Morris Road East, Glen Morris, ON NOB 1W0

(519) 740-2133 Fax: 519-740-6853 www.granderie.ca/glenmorris

## June 2019 Important Dates to Remember

Tuesday, June 4—Track and Field at Lions Park; 7:15: Parent Council Meeting
June 4, 5 and 6 - Grade 3 and 7 at Swim to Survive
June 7 PA Day – Student Assessment Reporting
June 11 County Track and Field at PJ (rain date 12)
June 12-14 Grade 7/8 to Ottawa Trip
June 19 - Grizzly Family Picnic hosted by Parent Council (June 20 raindate)
June 20 - Volunteer Breakfast
June 21 -CAGE Track and Field
June 24 - Report Cards go home; Grade 8 Graduation
June 27 - Student Awards; Last day of school for students
June 28 PA Day
PIZZA DAY—Fri. June 14 and Fri. June 20

#### Dear Glen Morris Families,

Throughout this year, the staff of Glen Morris, worked hard to accomplish several goals that we set in our School Achievement Plan. I would like to thank our incredible staff members who have put forth countless hours of dedicated work, not only towards our academic goals, but towards teams, clubs, school events and trips. Their efforts go beyond the school day, in order to make these goals memorable for the students. A big thank you goes



out to our incredible volunteers who supported us in the classroom, with the Strong Start Reading program, the Hot Lunch and the Milk programs, and the volunteers who drove our students to many school events throughout the year. Thanks to our fantastic School Council members who contributed their valuable time towards planning fun events for our students and their fundraising efforts to assist in improving student achievement. All of our community members, through volunteering their time and resources, have enriched the overall school experience for our students. I would like to finally thank all our amazing students who remain respectful and inclusive and make Glen Morris a welcoming and safe place to be. My sincere and best wishes go out to all our graduating grade 8 students.

We have a number of year-end classroom trips and fun events planned for our final month of the school year. Please remember to return the trip permission forms with your children. Our parent council members are also planning a fun-filled Annual Grizzly Family Picnic event for June 19. We hope you can all join us for some food and fun. Look for the information flyer coming home with your child.

I would like to thank each and every family for your continued partnership through- out the year. I wish you all a safe and happy summer holiday.

Kindest Regards, Latha Reuben

## Parent Council Meeting

Come and join our Parent Council Executive! All parent/guardians are invited to attend the final meeting for this school year on <u>Tuesday, June 4 at 7:15 p.m.</u> s involved in the partnership of home and school

Be involved in the partnership of home and school in the community of Glen Morris.

Hope to see you there!



### Thank You Volunteers!

Please join us for an Appreciation Breakfast

on Thursday, June 20th at 8:15 a.m. followed by a special assembly Please R.S.V.P.





ATTENTION GRIZZLIES! Get ready for our annual Grizzly Family Picnic

on WEDNESDAY JUNE 19<sup>TH</sup> (Rain Date: June 20<sup>th</sup>)

Join us for fun, games, friends, and food at this year's SURVIVOR-themed bash!



A reminder to all families that the transportation portal, the location where families go to access their transportation details for the coming school year, will be available as of August 15<sup>th</sup> again this year. The portal can be accessed by visiting: <a href="https://transinfobhn.ca/StudentLogin.aspx">https://transinfobhn.ca/StudentLogin.aspx</a> and by entering your child's: 9 digit Ontario Education Number, House #, School of attendance and grade as of September. If you have having difficulty accessing your child's details or have found that the information



contained in the portal needs to be updated, please reach out to transportation staff by calling 519-751-7532 or by emailing <a href="mailto:transportation@stsbhn.ca">transportation staff are in all summer and are here to answer any questions you may have to make any changes to your home or daycare locations.